
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FUDCon Kuala Lumpur – May 18th - 20th, 2012 

WWeellccoommee  ttoo  KKuuaallaa  LLuummppuurr!!  

 
Welcome to FUDCon Kuala Lumpur! 
 
I’m more than excited to know that you could answer your real interest to Fedora by attending this 
conference. I’ll be looking forward to witnessing an awesome experience of yours.  
 
Starting from about few previous months, Fedora community members have been working at 
their best to help plan this conference. The existence of this book is one of its evidences. They made 
this guide book special for you to gain maximal achievement in FUDCon. Please have your time to 
read this document thoroughly as some information like the location and time of the session is 
contained in it. 
 
I’d also like to express my gratitude especially to University College of Technology and Innovation 
(UCTI) in Asia Pacific Institute of Information and Technology because of their help, support, and 
generosity. It is impossible for us to make this event came true if there was no contribution from 
them.  
 
There are few more matters to be highlighted: 
 

1. For all participants, please do come on time according to the schedule written inside here. I 
know that some of us are not early risers, but we are confirming this to you in order to make 
this event flows as organized. 

 
2. Take note that our conference will be held in several places all over UCTI. Regarding to this, 

always refer to the map given in this guide book so earlier plan can be defined. 
 
3. Be safe. We don’t want anything bad happens to any of our participants. Just in case if you 

are in such emergency situation, you may refer to page 6 for all listed emergency numbers. 
 
4. While we’re happy to know that you are attending this conference, some of Fedora 

contributors are not with us. Therefore, always share your experience here through IRC 
channels, blogging or micro-blogging as we are looking to meet more people. This is done to 
maintain our strength and trust of Fedora in the community. 

 
Last but not least, I would like to wish you happiness so as hope that you will be having a great 
time in FUDCon Kuala Lumpur. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to ask us. 
 

Thank you and best regards, 
 
 

Robyn Bergeron 
Fedora Project Leader 

 


